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General Comment

To whom it may concern:
I have been interested in this issue of womens' access to contraception.
From my research, the countries that provide for birth control, are more stable, have better health,
have higher levels of education, are happier, have gender equality, and are more stable than those
who do not. (For example Germany vs. Uganda.) 
I have not heard a valid argument on why all insurance companies do not provide this service to
their customers. It seems that some intrinsically want people to be stressed.
Kathleen Abrams
206-465-3154
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